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It was lovely seeing all the children enjoy their Christmas dinner earlier this week whilst listening to 
Christmas music. All the jumpers and hats looked amazing - well done everyone! 
 

Thank you for continuing to follow existing guidelines and supporting us through these tricky times. 
Please continue to come in through the blue gates in the mornings only. Both children and staff are 
tired - kind words and actions are needed all round. 

 

Christmas Performances 

Both the KS1 and KS2 events will be filmed over the next few days during 
school time. For continuity of filming, please continue to send your children 
in to school in their usual school uniform. (Some younger children have been 
asked to bring specific clothing in which they will change into). Links to 
these recordings will be made available later next week. 

 

Christmas Post Box 

There is now a post box for Christmas cards in reception. These will be 
sorted and delivered to class daily. 

 

Key Stage 2 Charity Fun Run 

 

Next week Oak, Beech and Willow classes will be taking part in a festive fun run 
at the MUGA on the morning of Thursday 16th December. Each class will have 
an allocated fun run time slot and have the chance to raise some much needed 
funds for a local blood cancer and disorder charity (ELF).  
 
 
Therefore, in exchange for a suggested donation of just £2, the pupils in these 
classes can wear a Christmas top, festive fancy dress outfit or their favourite football or sports 
outfit to school. Then they can enjoy power walking, jogging or running for fun, with 
their classmates, while also listening to the sound of some jolly Christmas songs.  
Please could the pupils come in wearing their Christmas outfit or chosen sports kit and bring their 
uniform to change into later on. 
 



 

 

 

 

Friday 17th December    Last day of term - 1.30pm finish 
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